
 

 

 
 

14th October 2023 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

The AQA Level 2 GCSE Further Maths mock will be on Monday 4th December 2023, students will 
receive a mock timetable with the time and seat number this week.  

Students need to bring with them all the mathematical equipment which they may need, eg pen, pencil, 
ruler, eraser, compass and protractor. They will not need a calculator for this mock.  

We will only be sitting one Non-Calculator paper out of the two papers which they will sit in the Summer 
Term, and this will be marked and graded. Once these results are in, we will be in contact to discuss 
whether your son/daughter carries on with the course. It is important that Further Maths does not have a 
negative impact on their Mathematics GCSE grade.   

Students can revise from the Sparx code list of topics which they were given in school, the AQA Level 2 
Certificate in Further Mathematics which is available from the school library, and this website may also 
be useful with videos and practise exam questions, https://www.1stclassmaths.com/l2-further-maths. 

If you have any questions, please be in contact,  

Kind Regards,  

 

Miss Delaney 
Head of Mathematics  

 

https://www.1stclassmaths.com/l2-further-maths

